THE UTAH TASK FORCE IS SEEKING PUBLIC INPUT
FROM THOSE AFFECTED BY THE MMIWG CRISIS

You are invited to submit your statement to the Murdered and Missing
Indigenous Women and Girls Task Force of the Utah State Legislature.
Please include your name and tribal affiliation with your submission.
If you do not wish your name to be recorded, please indicate this when
you give your statement and your name will not be included in your
statement but your statement will be taken into consideration for the
final recommendations and will be available to Task Force members.
Information you provide will be part of the Task Force’s public record.

'~ LEAVE A RECORDED
MESSAGE AT YOUR
CONVENIENCE, BY
NOV. 17 @ 5PM

We know your
story is sacred. ~
We are here to listen.

We want you to be heard.

Share¢ your story.

Share the impact # MMIP has had
on your family, your community,
your tribe, your nation via email,
letter, pre-recorded message, or live
via the listening session.

*All pre-recorded impact statements,
letters, and emails must be recieved

by November 17 @ 5pm | Please express
with your statement if you do not wish
your name to be included with your
statement once it is presented to the
task force.

EMAIL
mmiwgti@le.utah.gov

ADDRESS

MMIWG Task Force,

C/0 Office of Legislative Research and
General Counsel, 210 House Building,
State Capitol Complex, 350 State St.
Salt Lake City, UT 841033

LISTENING SESSION LINK

bit.ly/2IkPmDQ
*case sensitive

NOV.18 | 5PM MST | LISTENING SESSION

for more information on the task force visit restoringawcoalition.org



